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‘Each morning, we are always greeted with big smiles and the breakfast team are so attentive to each 

child’s individual needs which creates such a warm and welcoming atmosphere...’    Parent  

We are so pleased about or Early Birds Breakfast Club, we thought it would be a great idea to provide 

an update in this week’s newsletter. 

On Wednesday 3rd January 2018, St. Joseph’s opened its doors to the first customers.  During the first 

week staff welcomed over 60 pupils and, over the weeks, numbers increased to an average of 80 per 

week.  The Early Birds Club is run by Ms Hindmarsh, Mrs Toufilas and Mrs Williamson and they are 

proud to be a part of this exciting venture.   

‘Breakfast club is an asset to the school and offers the children a stimulating start to their morning. I am 

very grateful to all the staff that make it happen.’ 

Many thanks to all the St. Joseph’s families for their ongoing support.  If other parents would like to find 

out more about the Breakfast Club, please contact Mrs Hannon 

Core value: Excellence   O Lord, our Lord, how excellent is Your name in all the earth!                        Psalms 8:9 (NKJV) 



This week’s winners were also treated to        

afternoon tea for the following reasons:                             

Working hard and making good progress in 

reading and writing; excellent participation in all 

lessons; for being an excellent team player dur-

ing football sessions; fantastic effort in    English 

and maths (where there was good demonstra-

tion of measuring capacity and estimating); writ-

ing an excellent piece about Miami Zoo; writing 

an excellent response to the Highwayman; tak-

ing responsibilities seriously and for being an 

excellent representative for Year 6. 

Class Attendance 

% 

Punctuality 

% 

Reception 95.6% 98.6% 

Year 1 99% 99.6% 

Year 2 96.6% 99.3% 

Year 3 95.6% 99.6% 

Year 4 96.4% 96.7% 

Year 5 96.6% 99% 

Year 6 100% 100% 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY:  wc 23/04/18  

Congratulations to Year 6 for having 100% attendance and 100% 

punctuality.  You will receive the Spike Award and get two house 

points each.  Well done and keep up the good work! 

 

Digital Leaders host the afternoon tea for                 

St. Joseph’s Young Entrepreneurs  

Young entrepreneurs, a brother and sister duo (and 

their mum) were invited to a very special afternoon 

treat last Thursday.  Following their massive fundrais-

ing success Digital Leaders felt compelled to ensure 

they received a reward for their great efforts. The duo 

managed to raise over £100 by baking and selling their 

cakes.  A fantastic effort - well done! 

 

We want to send our best wishes to all the year 3 children taking First Holy Communion 
during this weekend and next week Saturday & Sunday.  We pray that God will bless 

you on this very special occasion.   
  



Royal Wedding Celebrations  

On Thursday 17th May 2018 @ 1:30pm                                                                        

(More information will follow…) 


